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210 Mead Boulevard

Espanola, Ontario
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Dear Mr. Gamble:

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board
regarding the Youth Job Connection Program. | appreciate the time you took to share
the board’s concerns with me.

| note that you have also sent a copy of your correspondence to my colleague the
Honourable Reza Moridi, Minister of Training, Colleges and Universities. | trust the
minister will give the board’s views his consideration.

Thank you agaih for the information. | welcome the board’s input on this or any other
issue of provincial concern. Please accept my best wishes.

Sincerely,

KAt .

Kathleen Wynne
Premier

c: The Honourable Reza Moridi



